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Progress on new housing development

(KLZA)-- During the 1st Quarter EDGE report for 2020 to the Falls City Council
and Richardson County Commissioners last week, Executive Director Beckie
Cromer provided an update on progress on Champions Crossing, an area to be
developed for new home construction in Falls City.

Grading work at the site which is north of 28th Street off of Abbott Street has
been completed. The next phase will be installation of water and sewer lines by
Rieschick Drilling.

Plans are also in the works for concrete work on the streets.

Miller Monroe Company was the low bidder and are currently marketing lots in
the first of three cul-de-sacs planned for the Shamrock Circle area.
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